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Year 6 Visit to Cadbury World Monday 13th June 2022 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 

As part of our English, History and Geography work for the spring and summer terms we will 
be visiting Cadbury World. During the visit, the children will have opportunity to explore all of 
the zones within Cadbury World and can then use their knowledge gained on this day to help 
them with their Fairtrade project later in the term. 

 

The children will leave school at 9.15a.m and intend to arrive back by 3: 10p.m on Monday 
13th June 2022 – we will keep you updated via text message if there are any delays due to 
travelling on the motorway. 

 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £16.15 to cover the cost of admission, the 
workshop at Cadbury World and transport. Contributions are voluntary, but we must point 
out that without sufficient support such visits cannot take place. Please make your 
voluntary contribution through Sco Pay by Tuesday 7th June. Childcare vouchers can not be 
used, these are to be used for wrap around care provision only. 

 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch for the day carried in a disposable carrier bag. If 
your child has free school meals, and you require a packed lunch from school for this day, 
please see Mrs Smith at the main office to book this no later than Tuesday 7th June. 

Children will need to wear their school uniform.  

If your child requires a travel pill for the return journey, please ensure this is brought into 
school on the morning of our visit in a clearly named envelope. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Miss Morgan and Miss Whitehouse 
Year 6 Classteachers 
  


